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Additional Case Information:

Fish on site will be 2020 S0 -Put to sea in October. They will be held onsite until about 10-15g then transferred to  Loch 

Garasdale and Furnace, 

Current stock imported as ova from Stofnfiskur.

Mortalities are ensiled on site and  collected by Hasco about once a year. Transported by tanker to Energen biogas plant, 

Deerdykes

wk 13/1/20 Issue with spate and matting caused mortality increase due to suffocation in C section; 16,000 morts on  Sat 

18/1/20 and 65,591 on Friday 17/1/20. Morts now back to normal.

Last cycle some fish held until S1.  Not planning to do that this year due to water shortage in the summer. 

High morts in spring 2019, poor water quality resulting in morts attributed to fungus and lesion only in C section. - 27/5/19 

approx. 70.000 lost at 0.25g in C section. 10/6/19 peak; about 153356 morts for C section in week. Wt 0.4g 

Site thermometers used for biosecurity reasons. 
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Cooke Aquaculture (Freshwater) Ltd 
c/o Cooke Aquaculture Scotland Ltd 
Crowness Road, Hatston Kirkwall 
Orkney 
KW15 1RG 

 
FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0235  DATE OF VISIT 22/01/2020 
SITE NO FS0323  SITE NAME Cairndow Hatchery 
INSPECTOR CASE NO 20200007 
 
 
Inspection under the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 
 
The above site was inspected, in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) 
Regulations 2009, and to meet the requirements of European Community Council Directive 
2006/88/EC.   
 
All epidemiological units were inspected. On this occasion no samples were taken for disease 
analysis. The Inspector did not observe any clinical signs associated with the listed diseases 
as described in the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009.  
 
Records 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as high. An inspection under 
the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted annually. The 
category of the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding 
this site was verified and where necessary updated. The following records were also 
inspected to ensure that the conditions of authorisation for your Aquaculture Production 
Business (APB) are being met: 
 
Aquaculture animal and aquaculture animal product movement records were inspected and 
appeared to be adequately maintained.  
 
Mortality records were inspected and found to be adequately maintained. 
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had not been 
reported to the Fish Health Inspectorate. I would like to remind you of the industry agreement 
in relation to mortality reporting as detailed in A Code of Good Practice for Scottish Finfish 
Aquaculture. 




